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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Dyas, Mary@Energy
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 1:29 PM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: FW: Complaint against NRG

Categories: Ready to Docket

Dockets:  Please docket the email below under the El Segundo Complaint (12-CAI-03).  
Thank you. 
 
From: Nick Nickelson [mailto:nicknmf@verizon.net]  
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 1:17 PM 
To: Dyas, Mary@Energy 
Cc: Doris Nickelson; murphyperkins@gmail.com; 'lyle cripe'; 'Laurie B. Jester' 
Subject: Complaint against NRG 
 
Mary, 
 
My name is Richard Nickelson and I live in North Manhattan Beach at 4421 Crest Drive. I was an 
intervener during the entire process leading up to construction of the power plant.  I want you to know 
that I have absolutely no faith in NRG nor do I believe that they will do anything that was promised in 
the Conditions of Certification approved by the California Energy Commission. It is apparent by NRG’s 
unwillingness to provide the Berm along 45th Street, as was promised, that they cannot be trusted to 
do what is right. Also, NRG commented that Ames, their contractor, can do whatever Ames  wants, 
with regard to constructing the Berm, as long as it is legal. They didn’t say that they would provided 
the approved Berm but rather that they would give us whatever they wanted to give us and we could 
choose the color of the wall they planed to build that wasn’t a part of the Berm in the Conditions of 
Certification. I have a picture of the approved Berm and it doesn’t even slightly resemble what NRG is 
building. We are not asking for something over and above what was approved by the California Energy 
Commission we just want NRG to do what is right and to provide the Berm and several additional items 
approved by the California Energy Commission to the North end resident of Manhattan Beach.  
 
In addition, for the last month or two NRG has stopped construction of the Berm and have done 
nothing to cover the loose dirt that was left in their wake, nor do they water the dirt to control the dust 
that blows across 45th to our neighbors and also up the hill that sticks to our windows causing us to 
have window cleaners continually come to our home to take care of the problem caused by NRG.  It 
was another Condition of Certification that this would not be allowed to happen and to be honest I 
think that NRG is allowing this to show that they are in charge and can do as they please and are 
therefore doing this to harass those that live in North Manhattan Beach. We would sincerely appreciate 
whatever you and the Energy Commission can do to hold NRG to the Conditions of Certification 
approved by the California Energy Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard G. “Nick” Nickelson 
4421 Crest Drive 
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 
(310) 545-2937 
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